
 

SEAA ENews April, 2013 

Volunteers Needed for the New Steel Erection Training 
Committee 
The Board of Directors of the Steel Erectors Association of America is looking for people to serve on a Steel 

Erection Training Committee. Interested members should respond by April 20, 2013 to Tom Underhill: 

executivedirector@seaa.net or tomunderhill@seaa.net 

 

The emphasis of the Committee will be to look for better and/or different ways to train ironworkers in the 

ironworker curriculum. Our goal is to offer a program for small and large companies that can be used either at 

your headquarters in a classroom, at your jobsite, via the internet, teleconferencing or training assessment 

centers located in different geographical areas. This Committee will make recommendations to the SEAA 

Board of Directors to forward this cause. 

 

Committee members need to be available to meet in person and/or through video conferencing for up to six 

times by the end of 2014.  

 

Two of our Board Members will be spearheading this effort: Ed Valencia of LPR Construction Company, Inc. 

has tentatively agreed to be the Chairman of this committee; Eddie Williams of Buckner Companies will serve 

as Co-Chairman.  

 

 
 


